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OTTAVA, October 14th--1905.

Sir:

A return has been received from the teacher

of the Bagle Lake School for September quarter last. The

Department was under the impression that this school was

to be discontinued at the close of the fiecal year as in

your draft estimates you placed a foot note which read

that "the school* at Canoe River and Nagle Lake are closed.

As Mr. Fer has apparently kept the school open during

the whole quarter, the Department would like to know

whether it is likely to be continued or not as no pro-

vision is made for it in the estimates.

Be good enough to state whether any notice was

given of the intention to close this school or not as in

theelnimme payment of the teacher. Mr.’s. salary

was with held.

Your obedient servant,

S. Servt

Ass! Secretary.

Von. Davidherd,

Indian Commissioner,

VINNIPBO, San.
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